SACRED HEART CHURCH

Bushwood, Maryland - Founded 1755

Father Stephen Wyble Deacon Joseph Lloyd

Rectory Phone: 301-769-3100

Parish Website: www.sacredheartbushwood.org
Parish Email: sacredheart.bushwood.md@adw.org
Father Wyble's Email: fatherwyble@gmail.com

Faith Formation Coord. – Kimmie Gibson - Email: HASHfaithformation@gmail.com Youth Ministry – Theresa Friess – Email: southernmarylandroots@gmail.com

Masses: Sunday 6:30 & 8:00 a.m. and Thurs. & Fri. 8:00 a.m.

Eucharistic Adoration: Friday 8:30 – 9:30 a.m. **Confessions:** Saturday 2:45 – 3:15 p.m.

Sunday 7:30 – 8:00 a.m. and Friday 8:30 – 9:00 a.m.

Baptisms: By appointment. Weddings: Contact Father six months in advance.

Rectory Office Hours: Mon. – Fri. 9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. **Seventh District Catholic Aid Society**: 240-256-4101

MASS INTENTIONS

Mon.	May	22	NO MASS	
Tues.	May	23	8:00 a.m.	Mass at Holy Angels
Wed.	May	24	7:00 p.m.	Mass at Holy Angels
Thurs.	May	25	8:00 a.m.	Int. of Luz Moreno
Fri.	May	26	8:00 a.m.	Laurie Chiamardas
Sat.	May	27	4:30 p.m.	Mass at Holy Angels
Sun.	May	28	6:30 a.m.	Parishioners of S.H. & H.A.
			8:00 a.m.	Francis Leroy Williams
			10:30 a.m.	Mass at Holy Angels

CONGRATULATIONS to the following Sacred Heart students that were Confirmed on Friday night: Emma Anderson, Madeline Joy, Christina Strickland, Hailey Twigg and McKenna Hill. Please keep these and the Holy Angels students in your prayers.

ALTAR FLOWERS: The flowers on all of the altars were given in memory of Vicki Hayden and Bobbie Lou Goode. Donated by Maggie Hammett.

SECOND COLLECTION: The second collection next weekend is the annual Catholic Communication and Human Development collection.

FOOD FOR THE POOR: Next weekend is Food for the Poor weekend. Please leave your non-perishable donation at the Sacred Heart Altar. Thank you.

THANK YOU: Thank you to everyone who helped with the May Altars. Visitors were amazed at how beautiful the Blessed Mother Altars were. There were 33 altars plus many beautiful pictures displayed. Thank you to those who wrote a story about their Blessed Mother statues and how much these statues meant to their families. Thank you to Charles & Margie Boyers who donated a beautiful Madonna and Child statue to be raffled off. Eleanor Norris of Avenue was the lucky winner. What a magnificent display of the enormous love this community has for the Blessed Mother. Check the Sacred Heart website to see pictures from the hall and also altars that were set up at home.

MEN WANTED-HOLY ROSARY WARRIORS: Do you have a love of Our Heavenly Mother? Do you know the great power of the rosary? Would you like to learn more about the Rosary, its promises and it power? Would you like to meet, talk and pray with other men? If this sounds interesting to you, a men's Rosary group is being formed, no dues, no fees – just men talking, learning and praying the Rosary. If you are interested, please call or text your name and phone number to Charles Beaver at 301-672-3322. The first date will be May 21st at 6 p.m. at Still Creek, 23204 Colton Point Road, Avenue. Refreshments will be served.

SOUTHERN MARYLAND ROOTS NEWS: MAY Youth Sunday will be on May 21st from 12-2pm at Holy Angels Church. Students of all ages are welcome to join us for an afternoon of honoring our Blessed Mother by offering a variety of Rosary Activities, Planting flowers/mulching the Marian flower bed and more...pizza, snacks, and drinks provided! Looking forward to seeing everyone there! Thank you to all who supported the first Annual Oyster/ Bull Roast Fundraiser on April 30th. It was a beautiful evening of fellowship and fun! Your kindness and generosity are greatly appreciated! If there are any businesses or families who may be interested in becoming a sponsor for this year's High school pilgrimage to St. Clement's Island, please email Theresa Friess or visit our website, Southernmarylandroots.org, to print the 2023 sponsor letter. This event would not be possible without the prayers, support, and generosity from our wonderful community! Thank you for your consideration! God Bless!

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL: Mark your calendars for the Vacation Bible School that will be taking place on August 7th – 11th from 5:00 to 8:00 pm at Holy Angels Sacred Heart School. If you are interested in volunteering for this event or being a Teen Counselor/Leader please contact Amy Williams at miaandkyle11@gmail.com More details to come.

DRIVE-THRU CHICKEN DINNER: The Seventh District Optimist Club is holding a Fried Chicken Dinner on Sunday, May 21st from 11:00 Am until sold out. Menu includes half of a fried Chicken, Potatoes, green beans, coleslaw, apple sauce, and dinner roll. The cost is \$18.00. The proceeds support college scholarships funds for the Optimist Club.

PORK BBQ DRIVE THRU: Please come out and support Our Lady of the Wayside Knights of Columbus on Sunday, May 21st, at 12:00 noon for a Pulled Pork Drive Thru. Pulled Pork Sandwich, Cole Slaw, and Chips for \$12.00.

REQUEST FOR INTERCESSORY PRAYER: Sick: Roger & Barbara Raley, Nancy Russell, Joseph L. Quade, Jr., Keith Polk, Mary Ann Hayden, Sean Campbell, Anita Lacey, Charles Beaver, Jeff Woodward, Lily Williams, Calestard Gravett, Joann Beavers, David Hill, Ruth Hayden, Matthew Quade, Mike Bailey, Virgie Banagan, Ann Robrecht, Carol Dean and Elaine Frederick.

MAY VOTIVE INTENTIONS

Blessed Mother Altar – In memory of John & Shirley Lacey Family, given by Bernadette & Bennie Combs.

St. Joseph Altar - In memory of Ernest J. Armstrong, given by Emily Armstrong & Family.